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RECOMMENDED 
190. That the refresh of the Plan set out in Appendix 1 to the Chief Executive’s 
report, and any final amendments, be submitted to the County Council for 
approval on 16 May 2013 (the report is attached as an Annexure to these 
minutes). 

 
Reason for Recommendation 
191. The 2013-14 refresh of the County Council’s Budget and Corporate Plan 
provided a single framework for ensuring strong corporate governance and 
performance monitoring arrangements in light of the challenges faced by local 
government in the current fiscal climate. 


